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Monday, May 16th, 2022 

Table Mound Blood Drive 
May 24th from 2:30-5:30pm  

Multipurpose Room 
Please contact Lauren Boyd 

at lauren.kahler@gmail.com or text at 515-708-
9335 to make an appointment. If we reach 20 
donors the school will receive a $250 grant.  

See attached flyer for additional information. 
 

Dessert Lottery 
The PTC would like to thank all the parents who 
came through in providing desserts for our teachers 
and staff during Appreciation Week. It was greatly 
appreciated and is one of our favorite events at 
Table Mound. Thank you for your generosity and 
showing our staff how much they mean to us as 
parents and kids! 
 

                   Cereal Boxes! 
Would you like to help people in our 

community with food insecurities? Do you 
have any unopened boxes of cereal? During the 
month of May, the fifth-grade students at Table 
Mound, are asking ALL Table Mound Knights 
to donate full boxes of cereal. We will be 
creating and recording a cereal box domino 
chain in the hallways of our building, to 
celebrate the end of our school year. The boxes 
will be donated to the Table Mound Food 
Pantry and River Bend Food Bank to help 
combat hunger in our local community. The 
more boxes, the more fun! Thank you to 
anyone that donates, 
5th Grade students – Kaia, Pete, Max and 
Henry 

 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 

W, May 18 – FAST Testing begins, K-5th Grade 
 

T, May 24 – TM Blood Drive, 2:30-5:30pm - MPR 
 

M, May 30 – NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 
 

T, May 31 – Cereal Box Domino Day! 
 

W, June 1 – FUN DAY! (More details to follow) 
 

Th, June 2 – Last Day of School 
 

Table Mound Artists on Display 
Several Table Mound artists will have their artwork 
displayed at Medical Associates East campus for the 

month of May. Congratulations to the following 
students: Willa Foust 5K, Caitlynn Mangers 5K,  

Miranda Kettmann 5F, Aliyah Scott 5F, Blake 
Schroeder 5T, Harrison Arling 5T, Nora Denlinger 
5T, Alyvia Miller 5T  
 

PTC 2022-23 Elections 
Hello! It is time for 2022-2023 PTC elections! All 

positions are open! Each position can be held by an 
individual or a group! Was there an activity you 
thought was fun and would like to be in charge of next 
year? Or do you have an idea of something great to do 
for our Table Mound students and teachers? email 
ptctablemound@gmail.com if you want to volunteer or 
if you have any questions. Think about volunteering for 
one of these fun positions! 

            Classrooms for Next Year 
One of the biggest tasks at the end of the year is 

working on which classroom students will be in for 
the new year.  Classroom teachers will meet and 
create the lists for next year along with my input.  

Sometimes there are concerns about certain students 
being in the same class together. For example, 

cousins that should not be in the same classroom. 
Please let me know via email, 

mhull@dbqschools.org, if you have concerns. 
 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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